Dear Families,

The magic and love of February is now upon us! It is quite hard to believe that January flew by so quickly! We have yet
another busy but excellent week planned for the classroom filled with much learning! Just a reminder that all students (if

they wish) should have their Valentine's Day cards in by February 9th! We will be decorating bags this Friday in
preparation for Valentine's Day!

Warmly,
Mrs. Amoscato

~

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Upcoming
Tests
Math: Quick Checks

Reading: Comprehension Friday Vocab Friday

Spelling: Test Friday

(Adjectives): Thursday Adjectives Quiz

Grammar
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